

Mr. Todd W. Nelson President Woodrow Development, Inc. 3663 Woodhead Drive Northbrook, IL 60062

Re: Norwood Builders Corporate Office

Lidreani

Dear Todd:

We would like to thank you and your staff for the outstanding workmanship and service that you provided during the build-out of our space at 250 S. Northwest Highway in Park Ridge. All of our employees and visitors are thoroughly enjoying our new space. The finished product is fabulous!

We are aware that this construction project represented a particular challenge for your organization. It is difficult for a general contractor to meet the exacting demands and high standards of a client like Norwood Builders, which has many years of experience in the construction industry. The flexibility shown by your staff made the project a true collaboration between client and contractor – we congratulate you on a job well done.

Thank you again for all of your good work. We would happily recommend Woodrow Development to other prospective clients.

Sincerely,

Bruce J. Adreani

President

BJA:lyc